
The Woodridge Product Support Center is proud to announce that the online Tools Catalog is 
now able to accept Fleet Charge payments for Dealers, Fleets, and Customers. Fleet Charge can 
be used to purchase tools, software, and shop supplies with transaction records being visible in 
the Fleet Charge portal. 

 

To checkout with Fleet Charge, please select this payment method before finalizing your order. 

 

 

Fleets and Customers who are Tax Exempt will need to upload a copy of their exemption 
certificate to have tax removed from their orders. This can be done at checkout, or before 
selecting any items. 

Before selecting items 
1. Open the My Account menu and select My Organization. 

 

http://dealertools.navistar.com/


2. Select Tax Exemption Certificates. 

 

3. Attach your certificate, enter the date range the certificate is valid for, then select Add. 

 

During checkout 
Before placing you order with Tax applied, you can upload a Tax Exemption certificate to your 
account. 

 

 

More information about the Fleet Charge program can be found at 
https://www.fleetcharge.com/. 

For questions on using Fleet Charge to purchase items from the Tools Catalog, please contact 
PSC@Navistar.com or call 800-365-0088. 
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